
Towards  a  global  week  of
action  for  solidarity  with
Ukraine
ecosocialist.scot  members  have  endorsed  the  following
statement calling for the week of 24 February to be made a
global week of action against the Russian invasion and for
solidarity with Ukraine and added our name to the appeal.  The
statement was prepared by the European Network for Solidarity
with  Ukraine  which  represents  a  wide  range  of  socialist,
labour  movement  and  international  solidarity  organisations
across Europe.
We  urge  the  widest  possible  support  for  the  statement  in
Scotland, across the rest of the UK state and internationally.

Stop  the  Russian  war  of
aggression! Peace for Ukraine!
Friday February 24 will mark one year since the Russian army
invaded Ukraine on the orders of Putin and his regime. A year
of indescribable suffering and bloodshed for the Ukrainian
people.

The completely unjustified invasion has already cost the
lives of many tens of thousands of Ukrainian civilians and
military  personnel.  Every  day  the  Ukrainian  people  face
brutality  and  violence.  Millions  of  civilians  have  been
forced to flee abroad, millions are internally displaced.

Entire towns and villages have been reduced to rubble by
Russian  bombing  and  airstrikes.  Civilian  infrastructure
(electricity  and  heating  networks,  schools,  hospitals,
railroads, ports, etc.) is being systematically destroyed,
making the country unlivable.

Putin  wants  to  make  an  independent  and  livable  Ukraine
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impossible:

The  Russian  army  has  committed  mass  murders  of
civilians and Ukrainian soldiers in many places. The
fate of many thousands is still unknown. Mass rape
campaigns and killings by rape, are established attack
strategies.  With  every  liberation  of  a  Ukrainian
village or town, new crimes come to light.
A  great  many  Ukrainian  citizens  (including  many
hundreds of thousands of children/ over 700 thousand
children) have been deported, without permission and
often by force, to the territory of Russia.

The Ukrainian people rightly refuse to be passive victims of
this war of aggression and actively and massively resists the
invasion,  with  or  without  arms  in  hand.  Very  widespread
mutual solidarity and self-organization of the population
plays a crucial role in enabling this resistance to continue,
as does international support in many different forms.

The killing of the Ukrainian people before the eyes of the
world and the destruction of independent Ukraine must stop!
The  loudest  possible  international  protest  against  the
Russian invasion and the widest possible solidarity with the
Ukrainian people is more necessary than ever

We, organizations and individuals from all over the world,
launch a call to make the week of February 24 a global week
of action against the Russian invasion and for solidarity
with Ukraine.

Peace for Ukraine, no to the Russian war! Immediate
cessation  of  bombing  by  the  Russian  military  and
withdrawal of all Russian troops from Ukraine.
The widest possible support for and solidarity with the
Ukrainian people in their justified resistance to the
Russian invasion.

To add your organisation’s name to this appeal, please write



to us at info@ukraine-solidarity.eu


